
 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony for Our Beloved Brother Joseph Coyne 
 
Manoj Jacob 
June 7, 2017 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Our dear, beloved brother, Joseph Edward Coyne, 

ascended to the Spirit World on Saturday, June 3rd. 

Joe has been with our True Parents and our 

Unification family for over 40 years. He has been 

part of many significant mobilizations. His family 

and many friends will forever remember Joe for his 

love of life and nature, and for his exemplary life. 

 

Joe is survived by his wife Yuko Coyne; his 

children, Jinmyon, Nathan, David; and Anna. 

 

Let us join together and support Joseph' family, and 

pray for his victorious transition to a glorious new 

life in the spiritual world, where our True Father 

and many saints are waiting with open hearts and 

arms. 

 

Following is the information about Joseph's 

Seonghwa Ceremony. 

 

Viewing Ceremony 

 

Thursday, June 8th 7 P.M. at the Clifton Family Church, 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 07011. 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony 

 

Friday, June 9th 9 A.M. at the Clifton Family Church, 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 07011. 

 

If you would like to send flowers, please send to Clifton Family Church, 78 DeMott Ave, Clifton, NJ, 

07011. 

 

If you would like to send a card or donation, please send to Mrs. Yuko Coyne, 140 Mckinley Ave., 

Dumont, NJ, 07628. For online donation, please visit the link. 

 

Chain-Prayer 

 

We will start a Chain-Prayer on Thursday, June 8th 9 P.M. at the Clifton Family Church. If you are 

interested in being part of a Chain-Prayer, please contact Mrs. Yoko Burns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Manoj Jacob 

 


